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 JANUARY 

Sat 18th 10am 

Cross Country The 

Croft School 

 

FEBRUARY 

Thurs 6th 9.30am 

Sportshall Athletics 

Alcester Grammar 

School—Class 4 

Mon 10th  

Pantomime Day 

Mon 17th-Fri 21st 

HALF TERM 

Mon 24th 

Back to School 

 

MARCH 

Wed 5th 4-6pm 

Football Tournament 

Kineton High 

School—Yr3 & 4 

 

APRIL 

Thurs 10th 

TEACHER  

TRAINING DAY 

Fri 11th 

TEACHER  

TRAINING DAY 

END OF TERM 

Temple Grafton 

Church of England 

Primary School 
www.tgschool.co.uk  

admin3066@welearn365.com 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER - Issue 1  

 

On behalf of all the TG staff, I would like to wish you all a very happy New Year 

and welcome you back to the start of our Spring term.  

 

Perseverance 

Each term we will be selecting a different Christian 'Value for Life', which will be the key theme running 

through our assembly worship for the half term, linked also to one of our Golden Rules. For this half 

term we will be focussing on perseverance and the Golden rule ‘We work hard – we don’t waste our 

own or others’ time’. 

PE Kit 

A general reminder that all children need to have a named PE kit in school. PE kits will continue to be 

sent home on a Friday for washing 

School Closure Alerts 

We would recommend that all parents sign up to the Warwickshire 

Council  new (improved) school closures notification system for 

parents. The new system only takes 30 seconds to sign up to via 

text and will then automatically send you a closure alert text once 

the school has notified them about an emergency closure. The 

new system allows you to subscribe to more than one school so 

will now be of benefit to those of you with older children at second-

ary school.  

In order to register for the service, text ‘Schclosures 9373066 ON’ to 07950 081082. To unsubscribe 

from the service text ‘Schclosures 9373066 OFF’ to the same number. 

KS2 Fit Club 

After all the recent heavy rain, the field is too muddy for Fit Club to take place. The lunchtime sessions 

will resume once the field has had time to dry out a bit. 

A Message From Simon Kemp 

Mr Kemp (one of our peripatetic music teachers) is Musical Director for a 
production of the musical “Oliver” at The Courtyard Theatre in Stratford, with 
The Stratford Musical Theatre Company. 

There will be auditions for young people (aged 9-13) at The Stratford Race-
course on Sunday 19th January 10.30am. 

The performances will take place in May.  

For more details, visit the Stratford Musical Theatre Company web-
site or email smjkemp@gmail.com 

 

 

Our Stars of the Week 

 

Anastasia Bridgewater Class1 

Reece Morris          Class 2 

Tabitha Danks         Class 3 

Lauren Taylor          Class 4 



 

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 


